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SALES CONDITIONS FOR HARDWARE 

1. These ”Sales Conditions for Hardware” shall apply as a complement to Stålprofil’s General 
Sales Conditions for all sales and deliveries of Hardware in accordance with the definition in 
the General Sales Conditions.  Deviations from these conditions shall not apply unless 
separately agreed in writing. 

2. If any part in these Sales Conditions for Hardware is contradictory to the conditions 
stipulated in the Conditions, the provision in these Sales Conditions for Hardware shall 
prevail in relation to sales and deliveries of Hardware. 

3. The Hardware is developed and produced by Stålprofil’s partner for resale as a part of 
Stålprofil’s product line.  

4. All documentation, catalogues, drawings, information on website, data sheet, pictures etc. 
regarding Hardware shall only constitute approximate descriptions of the Hardware if not 
otherwise is notified by Stålprofil in writing. Without specific written confirmation from 
Stålprofil, no such content shall constitute any warranty of a specific quality or use. The 
construction of Hardware is continuously changed.  

5. Any warranties provided by Stålprofil shall cease to be in force if the Hardware is changed 
or has been subject to faulty service/maintenance by the Buyer or by any third party or if 
keys produced by third parties have been used.  

6. If a part of a delivery of Hardware is confirmed defective, the Buyer shall still have the 
obligation to make payment of the part of the delivery that is not defective.  

7. Stålprofil reserves the right to decide transportation route and mode of transport for all 
deliveries. Stålprofil shall have the right to partial delivery and also to invoice for such partial 
delivery.  

8. Defects that are not visible or should not have been observed during a delivery inspection 
shall be notified/complained to Stålprofil within the period stipulated in article 10 below. 
The notification shall contain a clear description of the defect in accordance with the 
instructions provided by Stålprofil from time to time.  

9. If Stålprofil does not remedy (replace or repair) a defective Hardware within the period of 
time notified by the Buyer (never less than seven (7) working days), the Buyer shall have the 
right to cancel the purchase of the defective Product.  

10. The Buyer may only claim that a Hardware is defective by written complaint within 
twelve (12) months from the time of delivery if not a shorter complaining period is stipulated 
in an offer or an order confirmation from Stålprofil.   

 


